3603 May 11, 2020 continued

The grant will be for $65,600. Mr. Heath further explained that this would be a matching grant which
requires the County to match the $65,600. On motion made by Charles Woodard, seconded by Joseph
W. Hoffler, the Board unanimously approved the following PARTF Grant application:

6000 330

Wallace E. Nelson, Chairman
Perquimans County Board of Commissioners

PUBLIC COMMENTS
There were no public comments, orally or written.

ADJOURNMENT

There being no further comments or business to discuss, the Regular Meeting was adjourned at
7:15 p.m. on motion made by Charles Woodard, seconded by Joseph W. Hoffler.

Wallace E. Nelson, Chairman

Clerk to the Board
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BUDGET WORK SESSION

May 11, 2020
7:00 p.m.

Special Notice for tonight’s meeting: The Perquimans County Board of Commissioners’ Budget Work Session
will be held on Monday, May 11, 2020, at 7:00 p.m. in the Auditorium of the Emergency Services Building located at
159 Creek Drive, Hertford, NC 27944. Because this is considered an essential meeting, the public will be able to
attend but social distancing will be required. If you have any questions, please contact the County Manager’s Office
at (252) 426-8484.

The Perquimans County Board of Commissioners met in a Budget Work Session on Monday, May
11, 2020, at 7:00 p.m. in the Auditorium of the Emergency Services Building. The meeting was moved
from Commissioners Room located on the first floor of the Perquimans County Courthouse Annex.
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MEMBERS PRESENT: Wallace Nelson, Chairman Fondella Leigh, Vice Chair
Joseph W. Hoffler Kyle Jones
Charles Woodard

MEMBERS ABSENT: Alan Lennon

OTHERS PRESENT: Frank Heath, County Manager/Deputy Clerk to the Board

Tracy Mathews, Finance Officer

BUDGET PRESENTATION: SOCIAL SERVICES

At 7:00 p.m., Susan Chaney, Social Services Director, presented the FY 2020-2021 Budget for
Board consideration.

BUDGET PRESENTATION: BOARD OF EDUCATION

After Ms. Chaney presented the Social Services Budget, Superintendent Tanya Turner and Rube
Blanchard, Finance Officer, presented the FY 2020-21 Budget to the Board.

ADJOURNMENT
There being no further business to discuss, the Chairman adjourned the meeting.

Wallace E. Nelson, Chairman

Deputy Clerk to the Board



